
Whereas, the california mosquito and vector control association does actively

participate in the AMCA’s PESP Program, and HAS ACTIVELY PARTICIPATED SINCE 1997, AND

Whereas, the california mosquito and vector control association DOES annually

submit the required documents DETAILING ITS PESP ACTIVITIES WHICH SUPPORT OF THE AMCA’s

ANNUAL PESP STRATEGY.

Now therefore be it proclaimed, By the Officers and Board of

Directors of the American Mosquito Control Association, that

the california mosquito and vector 

control association 

is hereby recognized as a

Pesticide Environmental 

stewardship program partner
Under AMCA AUSPICES during the year

2019

AMERICAN MOSQUITO CONTROL ASSOCIATION

Proclaimed this 
26th day of 
MARCH 2019

___________________

Jason Kinley, President

______________________

Heather Gosciniak, Executive Director


